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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE : NURSERY TO CLASS I 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We would like our pupils to grow up into socially 

responsible citizens. Even at this tender age, we 
wish to teach them to lend a helping hand and 

give back to society in every little way. It is with 
this ideal in mind, that we started our project of 

‘Reaching Out’ for the less-privileged, in the 

Diamond Jubilee Year of South Point. 
 

As part of this project, we request every child to 
bring a minimum of one potato and one onion 

on October 20, 2022. The collection will be 
donated to a non profit organisation. 

 
Thank you 

Principal 

 
17.10.2022 

 


